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I oppose the in person voting. Oregon has been a leader in mail in voting for nearly 

20 years. It simply works. By allowing vote by mail we have higher participation as it 

does not disenfranchise working folks. It is also less expensive and secure. As Elon 

Musk stated, any computer can be hacked. I strongly oppose in person voting.  


